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Calvert Chamber of Commerce awards $2,000 to CSM

Posted by Alan Van Wormer  On  01/03/2019

Pictured from left during the check presentation are Chamber Member Renee Seiden, with Chesapeake Beach Resort & Spa; Chamber Chairman Frank Smith,

with Idea Solutions; CSM Vice President of Operations Bill Comey; Chamber President Bob Carpenter; CSM VP of Advocacy and Community Engagement

Michelle Goodwin; CSM President Dr. Maureen Murphy; CSM Foundation Director Lisa Oliver; CSM Trustee Chair Ted Harwood; CSM Director of Development

Chelsea Brown; CSM Foundation Chair Nancy Hempstead and Lead Executive Assistant of Advancement Toni Kruszka.

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. - Members of the Calvert County Chamber of Commerce presented the College of Southern Maryland (CSM) Foundation with $2,000

for student scholarships during the chamber’s annual holiday Business After Hours event hosted by CSM at its Prince Frederick Campus.

“We are so proud to present this check in the amount of $2,000 to the College of Southern Maryland,” said Chamber President Bob Carpenter. “This check

represents the largest amount the Calvert County Chamber of Commerce has contributed in a single year to the college. Last year, our check was for $1,500.

This year, $500 more. And, Maureen (Murphy), next year it will be at least $2,500.”

Accepting that promise, and the $2,000 checked, CSM President Dr. Maureen Murphy, expressed thanks and praise for her fellow chamber members.

“Tonight we wrap up the festivities that mark the year-long celebration of our 60th anniversary year, and I must say, as the college’s fifth president in 60 years,

every day I see the value that the College of Southern Maryland brings to our community,” said CSM President Dr. Maureen Murphy as she accepted the

donation and thanked fellow chamber members. “Much has changed during the 60 years, but the importance and support of this college, as demonstrated

through the chamber’s generosity this evening, has remained the same - absolutely awesome.”

“The role CSM plays in preparing our future leaders for successful careers in business is so very important,” replied Carpenter. “We are glad we can play a role in

that preparation, and look forward to employing in our companies the men and women that benefit from this scholarship. Better yet, we look forward to working for

them as they launch their businesses.”
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